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Over the years, the P&F has 

contributed to the purchases of the 

following for the school: 

� IPods 

� IPads 

� Swim Caps 

� Guided Reading Books 

� Drama Club Microphones 

� Netball Bibs 

� Tables 

 

12th February 2014 

WELCOME TO OUR BRAND NEW COMMITTEE!  

HOW HAVE THE P&F SUPPORTED OUR SCHOOL? 

Class Parent Coordinator 

          Anna Pan     

          Yr 3 & 6 Parent 

PRC Representative  Clothing Pool 

Heidi Cleary  Helen Turner 

 Yr 4 & 6 Parent              Yr 3 & 6 Parent 

 

Mothers Day and Fathers Day Coordinator 

Paula Gabriel  Laura Joseph 

Yr 1 & 5 Parent  Yr 5 Parent 

We invite all parents to join our  

next meeting on Thursday 27th February  

at 7pm in the Library.  

 
Sit back with a tea/coffee, meet your fellow 

parents and have your say about your 

child’s school!     

                           

YOUR QUESTIONS ANSWERED 
 

What is the P &F? 

The P&F is a group of voluntary 
parents and carers of the children 
of St Mary’s Primary who join 
together to promote a sense of 
community and support the school 
in helping to meet the educational 
needs of the children. 

 
When are meetings held? 
 
The P&F meets once every school 

term.  Meeting dates are 

communicated via the school 

newsletter.   

 
Who can attend the meetings? 
 

Everyone is encouraged to attend 

the meetings.  P&F meetings 

provide you an opportunity to 

connect with fellow parents, 

make friends, and to hear about 

what is happening in your child’s 

school community.  It is also an 

opportunity for you to have input 

or make suggestions.  Meeting 

minutes are available from our 

school website. 
 

 


